
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Latest News 
We are again very grateful to the customers at the Royal George for being part of the latest Quiz night 
which raised £165 for the school.  So far the pub has raised £969 for us since October; thank you all so 
much. 
 
We recently funded the purchase of a set of books called “No Outsiders” for the school.  These books 
support the teaching in PSHE throughout the whole school that everyone is different, everyone 
belongs, and everyone is welcome.  The cost of these books was £289. 

Current Fundraising 
 
School Pudding Raffle – Mrs Chapman will be making flapjacks for one lucky winner to take home on 
Friday 14th February, the day we break up for half term.  That will be a lovely treat for the family to 
snack on over the holidays.  To be in with a chance of winning, please see the school office.  Each virtual 
ticket costs £1.  A random number generator will be used to select the winner on 14th February. 
 
School Disco – this takes place on Friday 28th February (the first Friday after half term).  Tickets will be 
£2 each and available from Monday 10th February from the school office.  Tuck Shop, tattoos and glow 
sticks will be available to buy on the night. Timings: 
Rabbits* & Squirrels – 6 pm – 7pm 
Badgers & Owls – 7.15 pm – 8.30 pm 
 
*Unfortunately nursery children cannot attend this event 
 
Puzzle Sale: we still have a large number of “made only once” puzzles.  All in very good condition, please 
see our Facebook page for details – 500 piece puzzles are £2 and 1,000 piece puzzles are £3 
(7) Puzzle Sale We... - Friends Of Barningham CEVC Primary School | Facebook 
 
Pre-loved uniform is now located in St Andrew’s Church, Barningham.  Should you require any pre-
loved uniform, please go along to the church and help yourself.  The items are free to anyone who 
needs them, however, if you would like to make a donation, please take cash to the school office or 
send a transfer to our bank account. Please take donations of good quality/outgrown uniform items to 
the school office who will pass to us for sorting and packaging. 
 
Easter Event – this takes place on Friday 28th March – more details to follow.  To support this event, 
we will be asking for donations of Easter eggs for our tombola.  Please help if you can. 
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   Get in touch with us via Facebook messenger: 
https://www.facebook.com/FriendsBarninghamSchool 
We regularly update our Facebook page with details of all our fundraising activities. 
   

Fundraising focus this year: 
New reading corner/library resources and books for each classroom 
Outdoor play equipment 

Dates for the diary: 
Disco – Friday 28th February 2025 
Easter Event – Friday 28th March 2025 
Summer Fayre – Saturday 28th June 2025 
Disco – Friday 11th July 2025 

Help us raise funds for free  
Sign up to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fobcevcps and make Friends of Barningham 
School your chosen charity and they will donate a small percentage of your purchase cost to us (at no cost 
to you).  Just use the app or website every time you shop online.  Hundreds of retailers have signed up 
including Amazon, Argos, Next, Ebay, John Lewis, M&S, Just Eat, TUI, Trainline and many, many more…….  
They also give a lump sum to us if accessed to compare and change insurance or utility providers. 
 
In November we received £24.98 from Easyfundraising.org.uk – thank you to everyone who supports 
this. 
 

Social Media 
Support our social media presence on Instagram, Facebook and Twitter by taking pictures at our events 
and tag them with #friendsofbarninghamschool #fobs so we can all enjoy your photos and memories 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/FriendsBarninghamSchool/ 
X  (formerly Twitter): @BarninghamPTA 
Instagram: @friendsofbarninghamschool 
 

 
We thank you for your continued support  
The Friends of Barningham School 


